
Bob Gardner 

From: Bob Gardner 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, March 26,201411:03 AM 
Ravi Chhatre 

Cc: 
Subject: Alagasco pipe replacement update 

Ravi, 

I am pleased to report to you that Alagasco completed the replacement of the cast iron distribution system in the Marks 
Village community today. Since the work began in February, we replaced over 20,000 feet of main and all of the services 
in the community. All of our customers there are now being served from the new plastic distribution system. 

I will be uploading some additional information to the FTP site for your review later today. If you have any questions, 
please contact me. 

Bob Gardner I Director- Quality Assurance & Compliance 
0 c--• 605 Richard Arrington Jr Blvd N. Birming ha m, Alabama 352D3 
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